

BOARD APPROVED

JUNE 14, 2019

JANICE INDRUTZ

CORPORATE SECRETARY

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

Mung Chiang

John A. Edwardson Dean of the College of Engineering

To: Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

From: Mung Chiang, John A. Edwardson Dean of Engineering MC

Date: May 8, 2019

Re: Request for Ratification of Named Headship for the School of Electrical and Computer

Engineering

I am pleased to request the ratification by the Board of Trustees for the head of the School of

Electrical and Computer Engineering, Dimitrios Peroulis, to be named the Michael and Katherine

Birck Head of Electrical and Computer Engineering.

The summary of the endowment is attached along with a CV summary and full CV.

We appreciate your consideration of this request.

Approval Recommended:

Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive

Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

Approved:

Mitchell E Doniels In President